

Broadmayne First School Newsletter

Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Respectful

The value we are looking at this half term is Perseverance. Our HeartSmart focus is: Too much selfie isn't healthy!

Monday 17th January 2022 Spring 2022 Newsletter 3

Things to remember:

Please see below for a fantastic opportunity to recycle lots of materials from Weymouth College!

Dear Parents and Carers,

I'm sure you will have seen there has been another change to the isolation advice from the government - it's getting hard to keep up with them at the moment! We have added a really useful guide to the new rules to this email - many thanks to Mr Ayling at St Mary's Middle School for taking the time to create this and sharing it with us.

Weymouth College Need Our Help!

The art department at Weymouth college have been in touch asking if we can help them with an upcoming project.

Over the next two weeks they need as much of the following items as possible:

- Used tetra pack style drinks cartons of any size (the sort that soya and milk drinks come in please wash!)
- Foil covered cardboard packaging
- Cereal/chocolate/biscuit box packaging preferably not ripped, but opened and flattened down
- Plastic carrier bags of any sort
- Old clothes, rags, fabrics of any kind (they will get shredded down so any condition)
- Any old rope, string, twine, wool, sewing threads of any kind, fishing line, lengths of ribbon
- Sports/fishing/fruit netting it doesn't matter if it's broken
- Old t shirts of any colour or size

They will be collecting up until the 7th February.

Large volumes can be dropped off at the college directly, or you can bring them into school and we will organise collection.

AKA Dance Theatre Production at Broadmayne Village Hall

This Friday, the 21st January, The dance company that is working with our year 3 children in the afternoon, will be performing at the village hall at 7.30pm.

Performing 'A Real Fiction', AKA Dance promise a show loaded with current affairs, childhood nostalgia and one hit wonders, and is suitable for ages 7 to 107! Tickets are available from Tim Clayton or the Corner House Stores - full details are in the attached flyer.











Swimming at 1610

Whilst we wait for the weather to warm up, and the school pool to reopen, you might be interested in swimming sessions being offered at 1610 in Dorchester - details are in the flyer attached to this email. Speaking of the swimming pool, we are hoping the new boiler room will be delivered soon, so it will be in place for the summer!

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Collings

Calendar Dates- Spring	ierm 2022	
Date	Time	Event
JANUARY 2022		
Friday 21st	AM PM	Y4 trip to Dorchester Museum Y3 working with AKA Dance Troupe
Friday 28th		Whole School sponsored silence - School Council - details to follow
FEBRUARY 2022		
Friday 4th		Number Day-please come dressed as something to do with numbers or maths!
Tuesday 8th		Safer Internet Day
Friday 18th		Last day of half term
Mon 21st - Fri 25th		HALF TERM BREAK
Mon 28th		INSET Day
MARCH 2022		
Tuesday 1st		Children return to school - start of second half term







